



Accessing record of COVID-19 immunization through MyHealthNB

Sept. 16, 2021

The paper Record of COVID-19 Immunization provided by staff at vaccination clinics is and will continue to be your official record. Following GNB's announcement of the need to show proof of vaccination when accessing certain events, services and businesses, staff and physicians may want to have an electronic copy of their Record of COVID-19 Immunization. This can be done through MyHealthNB. You require a registration code in order to create a MyHealthNB account.

Obtaining a registration code in-person

To continue to provide access for employees to create a MyHealthNB account to access their electronic COVID-19 immunization record, registration staff will be available in person next week.

Staff will be able to drop by and be registered to receive their registration code for a MyHealthNB account. No appointment is necessary. Bring you Medicare card and come see registration staff at the following locations and times next week:

The Moncton Hospital: Ground floor, Education lobby

• Wednesday, Sept. 22 from 11 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Sackville Memorial Hospital: Administrative office, Room 1161

Thursday, Sept. 23 from 2 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Saint John Regional Hospital: Level 0, staff entrance

Wednesday, Sept. 22 from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m.

St. Joseph's Hospital: Cafeteria

Wednesday, Sept. 22 from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Dr. Everett Chalmers Regional Hospital: First Floor, 1SW, Office 1050 (Formerly Learning Services)

• Wednesday, Sept. 22 from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Upper River Valley Hospital: Library

• Wednesday, Sept. 22 from 1 to 5 p.m.

Hotel-Dieu of St. Joseph: Oncology entrance door

• Tuesday, Sept. 21 from 1 to 2 p.m.



















Wednesday, Sept. 22 from 1 to 2 p.m.

Miramichi Regional Hospital: Cafeteria

• Wednesday, Sept. 22 from 12 to 4 p.m.













